
To Whom It May Concern, 

I believe that the Planning Commissioners denial of UP 20-40 was correct. I base this 
on the fact that the Kelseyville Unified School District owns the property within 1000 feet 
of the applicant, which is in direction conflict with the Lake County Cannabis Code. The 
school district has a school building on the property and per the letter from SCLS, the 
building and the property will be used by school district children in the future. 

Additionally, our county is being overrun by these monstrous cannabis projects. It is my 
opinion based on the cannabis industry, most of these projects will be bankrupted in a 
few years. It is passed time to properly staff CDD so that a proper investigation of 
applicant sites can be completed. This will lead to more accurate information in the 
Initial Study reports.  

It is not difficult to find community members who have either opposed a commercial 
cannabis project or who knows someone that has been negatively impacted by a 
commercial cannabis project. Lake County need to do better! 

Please uphold the denial of Major Use Permit UP 20-40, Higher Ground Farms. 

Thank you, 

Jesse Cude 

jcude@att.net 
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